After rain check, 'De far a far' walk-run rescheduled for Sunday May 5
Thursday, 25 April 2019 11:17

The Formentera Council's office of sport reports that the De far a far walk-run is happening
Sunday May 5. Rough weather on Sunday April 21 forced organisers to postpone the event,
which turns six this year and is put on by the area de I'Esport and Grup Esportiu Espalmador.

All those interested can sign up on the elitechip.net website for €20 (race participants) or €15
(walkers). Refunds can be requested on the site for those who registered for the original date
but cannot take part in the rescheduled event.

The day's programme, beginning at es Cap lighthouse, remains unchanged. Walkers are
expected for a 9.00am start and the running contingent sets out two hours later, and both
groups trace the same 26K circuit before cutting across la Mola to the lighthouse. Shuttle buses
will take participants to the start point. The first bus leaves la Savina at 7.45am, Poliesportiu
Antoni Blanc at 8.00am and es Cap/Cala Saona crossroads at 8.15am. Another bus will service
the same stops two hours later (9.45am, 10.00am and 10.15am).

The final three-kilometre stretch of es Cap road will be closed to vehicle traffic for thirty minutes
from 9.00am and 11.00am to allow runners to pass. Participants will be on secondary arterials
and country roads for the remainder of the event and no further traffic disruptions are planned.
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